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Todd Shipyards Corporation
ATTH: Mr. C. W. Hathway
P.O. Box 1600
Galveston, TX 77553

Gentlemen:

This is in regard to your letter received April 1,1980, concerning your
Quality Assurance program.

Based on your letter, we consider your Quality Assurance program application,
dated June 26, 1978, as withdrawn. Accordingly Todd Shipyards Corporation
may not conduct transportation activities in a non-Agreement State in
accordance with 10 CFR 5150.20 since the requirements of 5150.20(b)are
not met regarding Part 71.

Sincerely,

sA
Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety
.
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